
PROGRESS REPORTS 

Progress reports are due to arrive 

home in early November.  This is a short 

form meant to keep you updated on your 

child’s progress.  If you have any ques-

tions or concerns please feel free to con-

tact your child’s teacher.  We have formal 

Parent-Teacher Conferences in February. 

 

Attached to the progress report you will 

also receive a copy of a developmental 

milestones guide.  This is a brief outline of 

what you can  expect from your develop-

ing 

child.   

SCHOOL PICTURES 

Van Gogh Photographers will be here for 

class and individual pictures on Tuesday, No-

vember 7th  and Wednesday, November  8th.  

For those children attending on both days, we 

will attempt to get the majority taken on 

Tuesday.  The possibility remains that you 

may have to dress your child on both days. 

       **Pre-payment is a requirement 

HALLOWEEN PARTIES 

This month’s main event, which all the chil-

dren truly enjoy is Halloween.  Celebrations 

will take place on Monday, October 30th 

and Tuesday, October 31st.  All children are 

invited to wear costumes to school, but we 

ask that you adhere to our costume policy.  

No characters violent in nature or scary 

looking are allowed.   

 

Parents are welcome to send treat/goodie 

bags with their child, however this is not a 

requirement.  10 bags per student are suffi-

cient for Nursery, Junior and Pre-K classes, 

8 for the Kindergarten class.  If you prefer to 

send a food treat, string cheese, fruit, Rold 

Gold Pretzels and Juicy Juice are acceptable.  

No candy or sweets are allowed. 

FIELD TRIPS 

Our first field trip is planned for 

Wednesday, September 20th for all of 

the Pre-K and Kindergarten  students.  

We will travel to the Konow’s Corn 

Maze/Pumpkin Patch in Homer Glen.  

We depart school at 9:00am and return 

at 1:00 pm.  We will eat lunch at the 

farm. 
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VISION & HEARING  

SCREENINGS 

Vision and Hearing Screenings will be 

held October 3,4, and 5th.  Please see the 

attached form. 
Visit us on the web at 
bobbienoonans.com 


